

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Friday, 29<sup>th</sup> September 2023

## PTA Cinema Club – Year Six

Dear Parents and Carers.



We are delighted to announce our first Cinema Club event for this academic year is on Friday, 13<sup>th</sup> October from 3.20-5.20pm.

We have selected Percy Jackson Sea of Monsters for the Year Six children to watch.

Children who wish to attend will finish school as normal at 3.20pm and will receive a squash drink, popcorn and some sweets to enjoy during the film. The tickets are £5.00 each (including all snacks and a drink). Tickets can be

purchased from the PTA's online system PTA-Events via the website here.

The PTA volunteers and members of staff, including Mr. Wanford will be supervising the event. If you can help us with this or with setting it up in the afternoon, please sign up <a href="here">here</a> as without your help we cannot put on these events

Collection of your child will be from their usual collection point at **5.20pm**. For those children who regularly attend Busy Living After School Club, this childcare is still available to use from 5.20pm until 6.00pm.

Please note that we have had to enforce a strict deadline to purchase tickets before 11.00pm on Wednesday,  $11^{th}$  October. Tickets cannot be purchased on the day. This is to ensure we have the correct numbers for refreshments  $\theta$  snacks. We ask parents/carers not to send any additional snacks in with your child.

Where possible we kindly ask to please help us by paying the admin fee when asked at the checkout. This means that we can receive the full amount for this event.

Please do contact the PTA if you have any questions or issues when purchasing a ticket.

Yours faithfully,



Laurilee Green Chair of PTA

